EDB Committee

From: Lucille Lecker <noelecker@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, December 02, 2019 6:14 PM

To: EDB Committee

Subject: EDB-52 Affordable Housing in Hana (Habitat for Humanity)

Aloha, Economics development and Budget committee

| humbly ask that you consider into the 2020 Fiscal year budget EDB-52- Affordable housing project for Hana in the
Wakiu area with habitat for humanity.
This project Is much needed for the families in Hana.

Housing is very limited for the people here. There are 3 to 5 generation of families living in one household . This new
construction of 25 single-family homes with affordability of 30 years is much needed as our community continues to
grow.

| know there are many families in Hana who have already taken the steps in 101 financial classes to help prepare
themselves for the affordable housing through habitat for Humanity. | am one of them, along with some other family
members who have also taken the steps towards this project. We need your help in making this become a reality.

| am grateful that maui county and habitat for humanity is considering to help the community of Hana. This partnership
of working together will help this project move forward in a positive way that will meet the needs of the people .

| asked that the committee considers passage of the proposed bill on the reading with or without revisions Or if the
committee feels that filing a county communication 19 -368 and other related action would work in favor of moving this
for project forward.

Thank you for taking the time to read my letter in approving affordable housing project in Hana into the 2020 fiscal year
budget.

Much Mahalo,
Lucille Noe Lecker

PO Box 113
Hana, Hi 96713



